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DEAR NEIGHBOUR,

Welcome to our winter community newsletter for 
Postmark. As we continue to progress our work 
on site, we are writing to let you know more 
about the work that we will be carrying out as 
we move into 2023.

If you have any questions or would like to  
discuss anything related to Postmark, please 
contact us using the details on the reverse side  
of this newsletter.

WE ARE CONSTRUCTING POSTMARK IN FOUR PHASES, PHASE 1 HAS BEEN 
COMPLETED. YOU CAN FIND OUT MORE ABOUT THE WORK THAT IS HAPPENING  
FOR EACH OF THE REMAINING PHASES BELOW AND OVERLEAF. 

PHASE 2 (PHOENIX PLACE, NORTH OF COLEY STREET)

We have now started completions at Gough Street and Phoenix Place. You may have seen that the first new  
residents are starting to move in. Work will continue to complete this phase through to March 2023.
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Phone: 0800 169 6507 	 Email: info@twmountpleasant.co.uk 	     Website: twmountpleasant.co.uk

Calthorpe Street Community Project, 258-274 Gray’s Inn Road, WC1X 8LH
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PHASE 3 AND 4 (CALTHORPE STREET) 

The scaffolding and base frame for Phase 3 is now complete. While works to the façade and brickwork are 
ongoing, we are now starting internal fit out works for this phase.

We are continuing with basement works at Phase 4. The last tower crane has been installed to support the work 

Progress at Phase 3

PROJECT WEBSITE
For further information about the development and works happening at each phase of Postmark, please visit our project 
website www.twmountpleasant.co.uk. Our website is regularly updated with information about our progress at the site, our 
Community Liaison Group (CLG) and how you can get involved.

NEXT MEETING OF OUR COMMUNITY LIAISON GROUP (CLG)
We are now holding our CLG meetings in person at the Calthorpe Street Community Project. Our meetings are held on the 
final Tuesday of every other month at 6:00pm. The next meeting will be on Tuesday 28 February 2023. Invitations are 
circulated to anyone who has expressed an interest, if you would like to attend do get in touch using the details at the end 
of this page.
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